
Dear Praying Friends, 

GreeƟngs from Buenos Aires! 

We are a liƩle late with this 
update… In fact we have been 
visiƟng some of our 
ArgenƟnian missionaries’ 
friends that our church in 
Ramos Mejia has been 
supporƟng for quite a Ɵme. 

Our Friends from Pennsylvania came to go with us to visit them since Jim 
and Darleen Miller met those dear ones, years ago. This Ɵme Jim came 
with his son Jimmy, and we have as always a wonderful and blessed Ɵme 
with them. Our missionary’s friends in SebasƟan Elcano, Cordoba, 
SanƟago and Romina Ibarra have been building the church and last April 
21 we were there for the dedicaƟon of their new meeƟng place for the 
church. They are sƟll building but our gracious Lord has provided the 
funds to complete the project. The church was full with many visitors and 
some of them made professions of faith in Jesus, and others dedicated 
their lives to serve Him. It was a wonderful Ɵme and we have many 
praises to our Lord!  Please conƟnue to pray for them to conƟnue 
faithfully serving our Savior, and 
reaping fruit unto His glory. Next trip 



was to visit Puerto Madryn, Chubut in the south of ArgenƟna. There is our 
missionary friend Roque GuƟerrez and he is also building the church that 
is almost 15 years old since the Lord took him there to do church planƟng. 
They are building a two floor building. Roque is a constructor so this is 
helping a lot. 

Pray for them as they are conƟnuing to finish 
the project. 

 Please conƟnue to pray for the Church in 
Ramos Mejia, Buenos Aires. 

We conƟnue with our visitaƟon program every 
week in our neighborhood, teens meeƟng, and 
ladies Bible studies, men meeƟngs and services. 

We are sƟll praying for leaders for our church. 

Health wise we are both doing well by our Lord’s grace and we appreciate 
your prayers. Pray that our Lord conƟnues to use us and open new doors 
of service. 

As always we appreciate your involvement in our ministry over the years 
more than 40 for you. Your faithful prayers and financial support are a 
source of encouragement and blessing to us. 

Let us know if we can pray for your needs too. May our Lord conƟnue to 
bless you as you conƟnue to love and serve Him! 

Ernesto and Marlene Forteza  

Biblical Ministries Worldwide 

Buenos Aires ArgenƟna 


